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April 26, 1971

Docket No. 50-133

Dr. Spencer H. Bush-

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Bush:

copies of the following are transmitted
IIIF'(3) the Committee:

information

Letter from Pacific Cas and Electric Company dated
April 13, 1971, transmitting Proposed Change No. 34
which clarifies and definca certain terms regarding
fuel burnups used in the Technical Specifications
for the Humboldt Bay Unit No. 3.

Letter from Pacific Cas and Electric Company dated
April 19, 1971, transmitting report entitled " Proposed
Inspection of Reactor Water Level Column Instrument
Lines" describing inspection andemaintenance plans
for Humboldt Bay Unit No. 3 reactor level sensing lines.

Distribution
M cket File
Branch Reading

j
Sincerely,

_

Peter A. Morris, Director'

Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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